
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 
The Glen Ellyn Park District is accepting bids for the following identified project: 

Ackerman Park Parking Lot/Churchill Park Service Drive Improvements 
 
The proposed work consists of providing materials, labor, and equipment to remove and 
replace sections of the existing parking lot area and reconstruct curb and sidewalk at 800 
St. Charles Road (Ackerman Park) & 250 Geneva Road (Churchill Park), Glen Ellyn, IL. 
Major Elements of work items include a, reconstruction of the existing asphalt parking lot 
(approximately 85 stalls), installing permeable pavers for a limited section of the low, 
implementation of rain gardens, mill and overlay of the asphalt entrance drive, lighting 
improvements, and approximately 1,350 LF of curb and gutter replacement. Most of the 
work will take place at Ackerman Park with a small amount of work potentially taking place 
at Churchill Park including fixing a portion of the asphalt maintenance drive.  
  
Sealed bids plainly marked “Ackerman Park Parking Lot/Churchill Park Service Drive 
Improvements” and addressed “To Dan Hopkins, Superintendent of Parks and Planning" 
shall be received on or before 11:00 a.m. Monday, April 30, 2018 at the Spring Avenue 
Recreation Center: 185 Spring Avenue, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137, at which time bids will be 
publicly opened and read aloud. Bids received after this time will be returned unopened. No 
oral proposals or modifications will be considered. No bidder may withdraw their proposal 
after the hour set for the opening thereof, or before award of the contract, unless said award 
is delayed for a period of exceeding sixty (60) calendar days. 
  
Plans and specifications may be obtained from the Park District on Monday April 16, 2018 
after 2:00 PM for free by emailing Dan Hopkins, at dhopkins@gepark.org 
 
The Glen Ellyn Park District reserves the right to reject any or all bids; to combine bids and 
alternates and to award the bid based on the best interests of the Park District. To the 
extent that it applies, the chosen Contractor shall comply with all provisions of the Illinois 
Prevailing Wage Act. Glen Ellyn Park District is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
 
Dan Hopkins, Superintendent of Parks and Planning  


